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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Years 1 and 2 Prince & Princess Day, Monday 5th November 
 
 
As part of our English work Years 1 and 2 will be having a dress up as a Prince or Princess day. 
This will be the 'WOW' starter for our next unit of work linked to The Princess and The Pea. We 
will also be making and tasting pea soup and doing other activities linked to this theme. 
 
We invite your child to come to school dressed as a prince or princess on Monday 5th November, 
the first day back after half-term. 
 
Please speak to the class teachers about any food allergies. 
 
Many thanks 
Bishops Lydeard Church School  

 

 


